Northern Ireland Implementation of the NMC Post-registration Standards

Did you know that:

The same principles and processes
will apply to all community and

non-community SPQ programmes.

Programme places are available to
eligible NMC registered nurses
and/or midwives including NHS,
non-NHS, self-employed or
self-funded/sponsored applicants.

Practice Supervisor and Practice
Assessor preparation programmes
are available via the university
delivered both online or face-to-face.

Annotations on the NMC register will
remain for registrants who already hold
a non-community SPQ qualification.

Independent and Supplementary
prescribing will be integrated
seamlessly into SPQ programmes.

For more information contact your Trust
Practice Education Team, the
university or visit the NIPEC website at:



https://nipec.hscni.net/service/ni-nmc-post-reg-stds/

